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16" November 2021
Dear Parent/Carer,
RE: Children in Need Fundraiser Friday 19th November 2021

On Friday 19th November, the School Council will be holding a fundraising day in aid of the national Children in Need
appeal.

BBC Children in Need exists to change the lives of disadvantaged children and young people across the UK. Their
vision is that every child in the UK has a safe, happy and secure childhood and the chance to reach their potential.

Therefore on Friday 19th November, we would like to invite all students to wear non-uniform in return for a donation
of £1, which will be collected during registration. Obviously we would also love to see students following Pudsey’s
lead and wearing spots! We appreciate that the last 18 months has been particularly challenging and so whatever
donations students are able to make are absolutely brilliant. The last non-uniform day in aid of Breast Cancer Now’s
Wear It Pink campaign raised an incredible £881.59!

The School Council is immensely proud of the fundraising that Lordswood does and, on its behalf, | would like to say a

huge thank you for your continued support and generosity. If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact
me at the school.

Yours sincerely,
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Mrs C. Riley

Marketing and Design Services Coordinator and Coordinator of School Council
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